
Callahan Racing Stables

Thanks to our owners for a great 2010.
Wishing everyone racing success for 2011.

Happy Holidays.

Nick, Dolly, Corey, Shaun & Aaron

Wishing horsemen 
HAPPY HOLIDAYS
 & good racing in 2011

Directors & Staff at ASHA

New location: Bay 127, 5065 13th Street SE 
Calgary, AB, T2G 5M8
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